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Local Impact Statement Procedure Required: No 

Nelson V. Lindgren, Senior Economist  

Highlights 

▪ The bill prohibits the payment of state Medicaid funds to specified abortion providers.  

Detailed Analysis 

The bill prohibits the payment of state Medicaid funds to the types of abortion providing 
organizations specified in federal H.R. 1, the “One Big Beautiful Bill Act.” Under this existing 
federal law, the payment of federal funds is prohibited for one year to any nonprofit organization 
that meets certain size and funding qualifications and provides abortions in cases where life of 
the mother is not in danger and pregnancy is not the result of rape or incest. 

Medicaid funding consists of both state and federal funds. It is unclear at present to what 
extent any qualifying organizations may or may not continue to receive state funding. If any 
organizations were continuing to receive state funding, H.B. 410 would clarify that 
state-share-only funding of these organizations would not be permitted. 
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